RECEIVED

By dehloptoxic at 8:48 am, Oct 27, 2006

Chevron Environmmental Dana Thurman
Management Company Project Manager
6001 Bollinger Canyon Rd, K2236

P.0O. Box 6012

San Ramon, CA 94583-2324
Tel 925-842-9559
Fax 925-842-8370

October 26, 2006 Chevronfexaco

(date)

Alameda County Health Care Services
1131 Harbor Bay Parkway, Suite 250
Alameda, CA 94502-6577

Re:  Chevron Service Station #_ﬂﬂ__

Address: 00 Grand Avenue, Oakland, CA

I have reviewed the attached report titled Request For Extension
and dated October 26, 2006

I agree with the conclusions and recommendations presented in the referenced report. The
information in this report is accurate to the best of my knowledge and all local Agency/Regional
Board guidelines have been followed. This report was prepared by Cambria Environmental
Technology, Inc., upon whose assistance and advice I have relied.

This letter is submitted pursuant to the requirements of California Water Code Section 13267(b)(1)
and the regulating implementation entitled Appendix A pertaining thereto.

I declare under penalty of perjury that the foregoing is true and correct.

Sincerely,

“rce. .

Dana Thurman
Project Manager

Enclosure: Report


dehloptoxic
Received


CAMBRIA

Cambria
Environmental
Technology, Inc.

2000 Opportunity Drive
Suite 110

Roseville, CA 95678

Tel (916) 677-3407

Fax (916) 677-3687

October 26, 2006

Mr. Barney Chan

Alameda County Health Agency
Department of Environmental Health
1131 Harbor Bay Parkway

Alameda, California 94502-6577

Re: Request for Extension
Former Texaco Service Station (Chevron 21-1173)
500 Grand Avenue
Oakland, California
ACHA Site No, RO-391

Dear Mr. Chan:

On behalf of Chevron Environmental Management Company (Chevron), Cambria Environmental
Technology (Cambria) requests an extension to the scope of work outlined in our Work plan for
Additional Site Assessment dated August 23, 2006. The workplan was approved by the ACHCS
in a letter dated September 5, 2006. Dirilling is scheduled for November 20, 2006 which is past
the requested due date of November 3, 2006. Therefore, Cambria requests, the deadline for the
Subsurface Investigation Report associated with this work be extended 60 days, due January 20,
2007.

Please call John Bostick at (916) 677-3407 ext. 107 with any questions or comments.

Sincerely,
Cambria Environmental Technology, Inc.

94'7 4@7'

J Bostick
Staff Scientist



